
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/12/2017 1:31:00 PM
Subject: Damage to Lt. Governor east wing of Statehouse

Not sure if y’all saw this article: http://www.postandcourier.com/news/man-charged-with-breaking-windows-at-
south-carolina-statehouse/article_f756cc40-4ec7-11e7-9944-cbeeb8655224.html
 
Just fyi, these were the doors at the end of the wing leading outside, the wings were smashed and GSA replaced the 
glass this morning. The doors are fully accessible and repaired now.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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